Sussex Gymnastics County Treasurers Report

From 3 April 2023 to 30 June 2023

Report for the 1st Quarter

A busy quarter for competitions

Trampoline held 2 qualifiers in April and May, the county championships in June and entries have been received for the Inter county competition with Kent.

The county gymnastic squad have entered the Rushmoor invitational and everything is ready for the Woman's Artistic championships this weekend

Training grant applications are up to date demand this year so far is low clubs are invited to make applications to the treasurer the criteria is on the county web site

The bank account balance has increased as a result of the competition activity and is expected to increase further in Q2

Keith Walter County Treasurer